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We hope you made 
your way to the Book 
Fair or had a chance 
to order online!

GOOD TO KNOW:

Thank you for keeping the cycle 
of planners and take home 
folders rolling! We appreciate your 
continued communication in the 
planners and the time you take to 
review papers to be kept at 
home!

Enjoy your Fall Break! Take time 
to listen to your child read. It 
would be great to encourage your 
third grader to keep a journal at 
home, where they are able to 
write stories or even journal their 
days as third graders!! This 
journal would be fun to revisit 
when your child is a senior!! They 
grow up SO FAST!!

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING:

Science  We are still in the process of discovering how Changes in the Ecosystem 
affect the Organisms that live there. We will or have already made fossils and 
are in the process of learning what they tell us about the environment. 

Social Studies  We are excited to begin our new Social Studies Magazine called, 
How America Works.  The third grade will be learning about three branches of our 
government, as well other forms of government!

Language Arts 
We are very excited about the stories the students have been writing. The 
students are expanding their topics for writing. The kids are really enjoying this. 
Writing connected with our study of grammar is a perfect combination for some 
interesting stories!

Math It’s time to start SUBTRACTION!! Chapter Three is full of hands On 
strategies to teach us how to subtract all the way up to Four-Digit Numbers! 
The third grade will continue to become Subtraction Super Stars!!
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Reminder: Bring your 
jackets to school for 
early morning recess! If 
you have an extra 
jacket, feel free to 
leave it at school.


